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BY E-MAIL 
 
April 28, 2009 
 
Steven Lupo 
Senior Manager 
Trilliant Energy Services Inc. 
20 Floral Parkway 
Concord   ON   L4K 4R1 
 
Dear Mr Lupo: 
 
 
Re:  Trilliant Energy Services Inc. 

Application for Smart Sub-Metering Licence 
 Board File Number EB-2009-0110 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your application for a smart sub-metering licence. 
The Board has assigned File Number EB-2009-0110 to this matter. Please refer to this 
number in all future correspondence to the Board regarding this matter. 
 
Your application is currently incomplete and cannot be processed until the following has 
been filed: 
  

• The prior licence for this applicant was under the name of Trilliant Inc., the 
applicant has now listed Trilliant Energy Services Inc. as the name to 
appear on the licence.  For the financial information portion of the 
application Trilliant Inc’s financial statements have been provided. Please 
explain which company/subsidiary is requesting the smart sub-metering 
licence. 

 
• Question 10 – Technical Resources requests the applicant to describe the 

technical qualifications of at least one person employed by the applicant. 
Please clarify the answer provided with the name of at least one person 
employed by the applicant. 

 
The Board will resume processing your application once the above information has 
been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, 
the Board may close the file for this application. 
 



Ontario Energy Board 
 

-2- 
 

Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version in Word 
and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  Electronic 
copies may be submitted on diskette or by e-mail to boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca.   
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to George Dimitropoulos, 
Analyst, Licence Applications at (416) 544-5152 or e-mail, 
George.Dimitropoulos@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
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